

Esther's Hope News Bulletin-Volume 2: Issue 5- May 2018

Dear Friend of Esther's Hope Ministries,

## Thank you! Thank you! Thank you!



Thank you to all the wonderful ladies who came out for the Pre-Mother's Day Event at the Women's City Club. Esther's Hope Ministries is grateful for the purchases you made. Your purchase of Masai jewelry and Masai wraps, is helping provide access to a quality transformational education for young Masai girls in Kenya.

Thank you especially to all the volunteers who showed up early and left late. You are the heartbeat of this ministry. Esther's Hope Ministries could not have done this without you. May the Lord continue to enrich your lives with his Spirit and his Presence.

Please join us again in 2019, as we continue this mission of educating young women for Kingdom impact in the world. You can *change* the life of a girl in Africa:

Send her to High School for \$420.00 per year (or \$35.00 per month). To learn more visit-esthershopeministries.net or call **616.635.7993** to speak with us.

## October 18-Annual Gala

The Goei Center (Sponsor) 818 Butterworth St. SW Grand Rapids, MI 49504 (Black-tie event)

Please mark your calendars and plan to join us at this exciting Second Annual Gala. Esther's Hope Ministries will be showcasing some success stories that will inspire you. Come and hear how your donations are helping change the lives of these young girls for the better. Save the date cards will be in your mailbox soon. Official invitations will follow in late August.

## **Program Update**

Greetings from the girls in Kenya. They are excited to continue their learning without the nagging worry of being sent home for school fees.

Unfortunately, two of our girls dropped out of the program due to unavoidable circumstances. We will be interviewing additional girls to fill those vacancies in the next few months.

Please continue to pray for the girls and for Esther's Hope Ministries.

## **Praise Report**



Now, take a moment to thank God with us as we rejoice in what he has done.

- Thank God for a successful Pre-Mother's Day event
- Thank God for his hand of mercy during the fire incident at Joan's house.

If you wish to learn more about EHM, contact us at:

Email: info@esthershopeministries.net Telephone: 616-635-7993

OR

P.O Box 150138 Grand Rapids, MI 49506

Esther's Hope relies on your faithful giving. Donate online on our secure giving app or by check payable to: Esther's Hope Ministries

**Our Mission:** To demonstrate the love of God by providing the hope of Jesus Christ to underprivileged young women in Africa. EHM changes the destinies of these young women by providing them with a Life-Enhancing and Life-Giving worldview for such a time as this.

Esthershopeministries.net